
Public Hearing Announcement 

Borough of Prospect Park NJ Green Acres Park Development Application 

 
 

PURPOSE:  The Borough of Prospect Park is seeking funding through the State of NJ Green 

Acres Program for improvements at Hofstra Park located at 106 Brown Avenue, near the 

intersection of North 15th Place and Struyk Avenue in Prospect Park, NJ, 07508.  

 

PROJECT SCOPE:  The Borough of Prospect Park proposes to create the following new 

facilities at Hofstra Park: Tennis-Basketball-Pickleball Courts. A concept plan showing the 

proposed changes, a preliminary cost estimate, and an environmental impact assessment for the 

project can be found at: www.prospectpark.net.  

 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION:  The public is encouraged to attend a public hearing to 

learn more about the proposal and to ask questions or provide comments on the proposed plan on 

Monday, January 22, 2024 at 6:30PM. The meeting will be held in person at 106 Brown Avenue, 

Prospect Park, NJ 07508 as part of the regularly scheduled Council meeting. Written comments 

on the proposed application and requests for a hard copy of the application package may be 

directed to Intashan Chowdhury, Borough Administrator, chowdhuryi@prospectpark.net, 106 

Brown Avenue, Prospect Park, NJ 07508. 

 
 

http://www.prospectpark.net/

